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Consolato M Sergi, FRCP (C), MD, MSc, PhD, Editor-in-Chief 

Toru Watanabe, MD, PhD, Editor-in-Chief 

World Journal of Clinical Pediatrics 

 

 

Dear Drs.Sergi and Watanabe:  

 

We are re-submitting (Manuscript NO: 56746) for publication our original study titled: 

“Pediatric Surgery During the COVID-19 Era”. 

We would like to thank you for the opportunity to submit a revisedmanuscript.  We have 

carefully reviewed the recommendations and have revisedour manuscript accordingly.  Detailed 

reply to thereviewer’s comments are provided below. 

 

Reviewer 1: 

 

CommentR1.0: “there were some language errors: 1.page5 " it is estimated to be approximately 

50% in patients diagnosed with severe COVID-19 [6]. "this sentence should be revised. 2.page9 

"choice"?” 

 

Response:  

 

We have addressed the language errors mentioned by the reviewer, as well as some other 

additional points (highlighted text). 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit a revised version of our manuscript. We hope that we 

have satisfactorily addressed your concerns. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Georgios Tsoulfas, M.D., Ph.D., F.I.C.S., F.A.C.S., 

Associate Professor of Surgery 

First Department of Surgery, Aristotle University of Thessaloniki, 

Thessaloniki, Greece 


